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February 20, 138]
EF2- 52,480

Mr. Jerome Saltzman, Chief

Utility Finance Branch

Division of Engineering

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Saltzman:

In response to your February 5, 1381 letter requesting the current
status of our negotiations with the Michigan Public Power Agency,
the City of Lansing, and the Wabash Valley Rural Electric
Cooperative regarding their interest in purchasing a part of
Detroit Edison's generation, we submit the following:

The Wabash Valley Rural Electric Cooperative (Indiana)
has withdrawn its interest in the potential participation
in our Greenwood No. | Unit.

The Michigan Public Power Agency and the City of Lansing
Board of Water and Light have withdrawn their interest in
our Enrico Fermi No. 2 Unit. However, the Michigan Public
Power Agency has expressed a continuing interest in
possible ownership of a portion of our Belle River Plant,
A letter of intent was drafted and forwarded to them in
the summer of 1980 and is now under consideration.

The City of Lansing Board of Water and Light has indicated
that they will probably build to meet their own future
generation requirements.

If you have any questions or require any additional in‘ormation,
please contact me at your convenience.
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